
BRADLEY FIRE & POLICE COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

                                                                       
COMMISSIONERS 
George Golwitzer, Chairman 
John Arrington, Secretary 
Greg Glidewell, Commissioner (absent) 
 
Chairman Golwitzer called the Regular meeting of the Bradley Fire & Police Commission to order on  
Tuesday, January 6, 2023, at 4:30 p.m. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  
Chairman Golwitzer, Secretary Arrington and Police Chief Barber. Commissioner Glidewell was absent. 
 
REVIEW/APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
A motion was made by Chairman Golwitzer and seconded by Secretary Arrington to approve the 
December 13, 2022, Regular meeting minutes; December 13, 2022, Executive Session meeting minutes; 
and the December 19, 2022 Special meeting minutes. Roll call (2 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: None 
 
CORRESPONDENCE/COMMUNICATION:  
Correspondence was received from Kollin Salazar requesting his removal from consideration as a 
candidate for Police Officer for the Village of Bradley.   
 
APPROVAL OF BILLS: 
A motion was made by Secretary Arrington and seconded by Chairman Golwitzer to approve an invoice 

from the Illinois Fire and Police Commissioner’s Association (IFPCA) for 2023 IFPCA Membership renewal 

for $375.00 and from Stanard and Associates for 2022 Police Officer Application process for $1500.00.  

Roll call (2 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried. 
  
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
The preference point requests submitted by the police officer candidates on the Police Office Initial 
Eligibility Register were reviewed and points were applied as applicable.  An updated Police Officer 
Initial Eligibility Register was compiled.   
 
Chairman Golwitzer made a motion to approve the amended Police Officer Initial Eligibility Register with 
the preference points applied.  This motion was seconded by Secretary Arrington.  Roll call (2 ayes, 0 
nays).  Motion carried. 
 
The new Police Officer Candidate Oral Interview questions and associated material prepared by Stanard 
and Associates was reviewed by the commission to prep for the upcoming police candidate interviews.    
 



The commission discussed the possibility of creating a Police Officer lateral hiring process. The process 
used the Village of Bourbonnais Police Commission was discussed and reviewed.  Further research and 
discussion will be needed before this process can be organized and used for the Village of Bradley.   
 
With no other business to discuss, a motion was made by Chairman Golwitzer and seconded by 
Secretary Arrington to adjourn the meeting.  Roll call (2 Ayes, 0 Nays).  Motion carried.  Meeting 
adjourned at 5:18 p.m. 

 
 

 
 


